AUDIT NOTICE
Clyne and Melincourt Community Council
Financial year ending 31st March 2023 & 2024
Each year the community council’s annual accounts are audited by the Auditor General for Wales and should be received back in time for us to publish documents onto our website/notice boards by 30th September.   They have not yet been returned.
We have contacted Audit Wales again today and have been told that we should have them back by the end of this week, after which time we will publish.
The audit is being conducted under the provisions of the Public Audit (Wales) Act 2004, the Accounts and Audit (Wales) Regulations 2014 and the Auditor General for Wales’ Code of Audit Practise.
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